
ANTHONY W. BATTS 
Chief of Police 

May 4,2004 

HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
City of Long Beach 
California 

SUBJECT: Application of Giuseppe Picarelli, dba Picarelk Italian, for an Original 
Alcoholic Beverage Control License at 5096 East Pacific Coast Highway 
[District 4) 

DISCUSSION 

It is City Council policy to review applications for Alcoholic Beverage Control licenses to 
determine if a basis for protest against the issuance of the license exists. The attached 
application lists the possible bases for protest and options available to the City Council. 

TIM IN G CONS I DE RAT1 ONS 

City Council response is due to the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control by 
May 7, 2004. Accordingly, City Council action is required at the May 4, 2004 City 
Council meeting. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None. 

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL: 

Receive and file the application for an Alcoholic Beverage Control license, with or 
without conditions. 

RespectFully submitted, 

A N T H O N ~ V .  BATTS 
CHIEF OF POLICE 

APPROVED: 

GERALD R. MILLER 
CITY MANAGER 
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